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G-M WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 
BOIL WATER NOTICE CANCELLATION 

JANUARY 11, 2018 
 
 
ON JANUARY 4, 2018, DUE TO LOW PRESSURE AND OUTAGE, THE TCEQ HAD 
REQUIRED G-M WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION TO NOTIFY CUSTOMERS, 
INDIVIDUALS, OR EMPLOYEES IN THE FOLLOWING AREAS TO BOIL WATER PRIOR 
TO USE FOR DRINKING WATER OR HUMAN CONSUMPTION PURPOSES AS A 
PRECAUTION ONLY. 
 
            ALL CUSTOMERS LOCATED NORTH OF MILAM, AND OFF FM 330 
 
THE PUBLIC WATER SYSTEM HAS TAKEN THE NECESSARY CORRECTIVE ACTIONS 
TO RESTORE THE QUALITY OF THE WATER DISTRIBUTED BY THIS PUBLIC WATER 
SYSTEM USED FOR DRINKING WATER OR HUMAN CONSUMPTION PURPOSES AND 
HAS PROVIDED THE TCEQ WITH LABORATORY TEST RESULTS THAT INDICATE THAT 
THE WATER NO LONGER REQUIRES BOILING PRIOR TO USE AS OF JANUARY 11, 
2018. 
 
IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS CONCERNING THIS MATTER, YOU MAY CALL DEBRA 
DANIEL AT 409-787-2755. 
 
 


